Dear All Saints Academy Families,



Spirit Wear Store

Our online <u>spirit wear store</u> is closing soon! Show your school spirit on our Friday spirit wear days, at sporting events, or out in the community. We have many options available including youth and adult sizes as well as accessories. Spirit wear also makes for great gifts! Orders must be placed online by Thursday, August 3 at 11:59 p.m. Orders will be ready for pick up at our ice cream social at the campus of your choice on Monday, August 21.



Home & School Invites you to Popsicles In The Park - Thursday, August 17. Aberdeen Park at 6:30. Come meet and greet future kindergarteners and parents with a cool treat and some playtime at Aberdeen Park! Â Siblings are welcome.

Ice Cream Social: August 21

Mark your calendars for our Ice Cream Social on Thursday, August 21st from 5:30 - 7:00 PM. Come meet your child's teacher, grab some uniforms from our K-8 uniform exchange, and enjoy an ice cream treat from Frosty Boy! Ice cream will be available at both campuses and all family members are invited.

ASA Embroidery

If your K-8 student has new shirts that need an ASA logo embroidered, you can drop off your shirts at the Lower Campus from 9 AM - 2 PM Monday - Friday throughout the summer, or 8 AM to 4 PM Monday - Friday once school starts. Â Shirts are \$4/each and can be paid at pick-up or drop-off. Checks should be made payable to Sew Little Time.Â



Sports Registrations for 2023-2024

Fall sports registrations are closing soon! Registrations are firm, and the deadline for fall sports sign ups is August 1. Sports Registrations for the entire school year of 2023-2024 are open. Please visit the <u>GRACEAC website</u> to sign your student up for fall, winter, and/or spring sports. There are several sports to choose from for grades 3-8. In addition, sideline cheer is available for K-8.Â

All athletes will need a <u>sports physical form</u> on file in the Upper Campus school office no later than August 1 in order to participate in any sports for the 2023-2024 school year. Â Sports physicals can be dropped off at the Lower Campus office during summer hours or emailed to Angela Mitchell at amitchell@asagr.org. For any questions regarding our sports program, please contact Angela Mitchell at (616) 363-7725 or amitchell@asagr.org.



For the latest admissions information and event news (including camps), check these pages from Catholic Central and West Catholic each week:

Catholic Central Jr. Cougars
West Catholic Future Falcons



Monday, August 21, 2023 No Childcare Ice Cream Social at 5:30

Tuesday, August 22, 2023 No Childcare

Wednesday, August 23, 2023 First day of school Yours in Christ,

Mr. Michael Debri Executive Director 616-447-2997, ext. 1202 mdebri@asagr.org

Mr. Joe Gietzen Upper Campus Principal 616-363-7725, ext. 1105 jgietzen@asagr.org

The Vision of All Saints Academy is to provide a transformative education that is grounded in the Catholic faith. Guided by the Holy Spirit, this education meets the needs of individual learners, preparing them to make a positive impact on others.

The ASA Sponsor of the Week: Â Get Away Vaca



ASA Sponsors financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize them whenever possible.